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The nuclear industry and reactors have been studied extensively over the last 70 

years. There is absolutely no need to do another wasteful study. The bill is actually 

designed to delay and wear people down. Considering the new administration's 

recent firing and rehiring of nuclear employees, it now becomes a folly as well. There 

will no good research done with this study, only a biased report, giving AI data 

centers what they want. They want to crush Oregonians objections to having any 

nukes in our state.  


